


We thank you for all of your enthusiatic 
support and look forward to introducing 
new designs, style, inspiration and 
trends in 2016. We have lots of changes 
in the year ahead including a new 
website and exciting new showroom.  
We look forward to working together 
this New Year both inside and out!

216 Gold Avenue, SE, Albuquerque NM 87102

 Open Daily | Mon.-Fri. 8:30 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. | Sat.-Sun. 8:30 a.m.- 3 p.m.

505-242-7646 | shop@patriciandesign.com

www.patriciandesign.com

WelcomeTO OUR NEW YEAR!


